

GRAND LODGE FRATERNAL ORDER OF POLICE® FOUNDATION

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS • 701 MARRIOTT DRIVE • NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37214 1-800-451-2711 • 615-399-0900 • FAX 615-399-0400

PATRICK YOES
NATIONAL SECRETARY

July 15, 2016

NY FOP Lodge #911 P O Box 259 Massapequa, NY 11758

Dear Members of NY FOP Lodge #911:

On behalf of President Chuck Canterbury, the members of the National Board of Trustees, the FOP Disaster Relief Committee, and myself, I would like to thank you for your generous contribution of \$500 to the Fraternal Order of Police Foundation.

Your contribution will be dedicated to the Fraternal Order of Police Relief Efforts for the victims of disaster in West Virginia. For your records our foundation has a 501(c) 3 tax classification with Federal ID number 52-1606785.

Thank you again on behalf of all the members of the Fraternal Order of Police and rest assured that your contribution will go a long way to help in these humanitarian efforts.

Sincerely,

Patrick Yoes

National Secretary

PY/sa